H-1B Applicants, Start
Your Engines
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If you are planning to file H-1B applications for your employees this year, now is
the time to start the process. While the filing deadline is April 2, 2018, it's not too
early to begin the application, which involves several time consuming steps. As in
recent years, the H-1B cap season may be met with an overwhelming number of
petitions within a week of the April 2" deadline. If you plan to file for an H-1B
visa this year, starting early will enable us to provide your petition with the best
possible shot at winning the lottery and obtaining a visa. We recommend starting
to prepare the H-1B application by February 12th.
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